
 

Bethell-Delfino Agriculture Building 

Fragrance Free Building Policy 
Please be aware that this building has a fragrance free policy in 
effect. Several people who work in the building are sensitive to 
smells (including but not limited to; perfumes, colognes, plants, 
essential oils, food preparation) to the point of becoming ill with 
sinus issues, migraines and nausea. If you have business in this 
building you are expected to come free of any fragrances. The 
offices are closed environments and strong smells do not easily 

dissipate. People may be asked to leave the premises if this policy 
is not followed. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


